
 

The Doctors at Northeast Ohio Eye Surgeons invite you to join us for the next installment 

in our continuing education series. The in-person Spring Symposium will be held on  

April 20, 2022 at The Sheraton Suites located at 1989 Front Street in Cuyahoga Falls.  

The agenda is as follows:  

4:30 pm – 5:00 pm Check In/ Time with Exhibitors  

5:00pm – 5:30 pm Announcements/ Dinner  

5:30 pm – 8:30 pm Continuing Education  

 

Program: The NEOES doctor team will be presenting on the newest technology in eye care 

that is available to patients now. 

· New Meds Eye Doctors Need to Know- William Rudy, O.D., F.A.A.O. 

· OCT Corneal Imaging in LASIK- Lawrence Lohman, M.D., F.A.C.S. 

· Dry Eyes: When the Basics Don’t Help- David Beckett, O.D., F.A.A.O. 

· Genetic Testing for Corneal Dystrophies- Jennifer Vincent, O.D., F.A.A.O. 

· Identification and Assessment of Lumps and Bumps- Rachel Davis, M.D.  

Please RSVP no later than April 6, 2022 to Tara Ferrante. Attendance is limited.  

You may contact her at (330) 678-0201 ext. 21120 or email your RSVP to 

TFerrante@neohioeye.com  

Dinner is a buffet style and will start promptly at 5:00 pm so please arrive at the 

designated check-in time. CDC Guidelines state if you are not vaccinated, it is 

recommended that you wear a mask at all times unless you are eating or drinking. Masks 

are optional for those that are vaccinated. We will inform you if these guidelines change. 

We are hoping the winter surge will be over by meeting time.  

Three (3) hours of continuing education including pharmacology is pending by the Vision 

Professionals Board. No partial credit can be given. We look forward to your company, and 

hope you can join us.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Elizabeth Muckley, O.D., F.A.A.O.  

Director of Optometric Services, Northeast Ohio Eye Surgeons 
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